Ascension of the Lord

Congratulations to the boys and girls from the Ballyroan Boys National School, Scoil Naomh
Padraig and Rathfarnham Parish National School who celebrated their First Holy Communion
on Saturday. We welcome them into the Eucharistic Community and encourage them to
receive Holy Communion as frequently as possible.

A special thanks for all the help to make this day so special: to their parents, teachers
and to those who did so much work to make our church look beautiful both inside and
outside.

Annual Baptism Mass will take place next Sunday Feast Pentecost at the 10.30am Mass.
Those who were baptised in this church during the year have been invited back for this
ceremony, but anyone who was baptised here is welcome to come to the Church on its Feast
Day to celebrate their initiation into the Christian family.

Monday 17" May
St.Vincent de Paul Conference meets from 7.30 pm
Parish Choir Meet from 8pm
Tuesday 18™ May
Parish Pastoral Council meeting in Fr. Brendan's House
Bethany Bereavement group are meeting in No 67 at 8pm.
There is also a Pre-Natal Blessing on Tuesday in St Colmcille’s Church Knocklyon at 8pm.
All are welcome.
Wednesday 19™
Romanian Relief Coffee Day in aid of Sr. Rose Carmel will be hosted by Maureen Murray at
158 Ballyroan Road beginning at 10 am and going on all day until 6pm.
Saturday 22™
There is a Triduum of Hope in Honour of St Charles and Mary, Mother of Hope in Mount
Argus from Monday 24"-Wed 26™ May, with a special Mass for the Sick on the previous
Sat 22 at 1lam.
Also on Sat is the Annual Summer Fete for Church of Ireland Parish Rathfarnham. This will
take place in the High School Rathgar from 11am to 3pm.

Next Weekend the 14™ Ballyroan Scouts have an Outdoor Collection.

This troop have been active in Ballyroan Parish for more than 40 years. Their current
membership is 93. They have many activities planned for the summer and have a very
active Parents Committee. They are having a Church Parade at the 12 Mass next weekend.
We wish them well.

Friday 28™ May
Michelle Daly, Mezzo-Soprano who studied under the late Dan McNulty is performing a
lunch time concert at the National Concert Hall, further details at 01-4170000

Sancta Maria College are having their 50™ Jubilee in September 2010. They are keen to
track down past students from 1960 and invite all to check their website.
www.sanctamariacollege.com

Mass Intentions for week
Sat. 7pm, Months Mind Della Walsh, Sun. Sam Ita Brophy- O'Keefe (A), 10.30am - Tom Keogan(A),
12 John Nelan (A), Mon. 10am - Patrick Wyer(A), Tue. 10am - Tom & Mary Kiely, Wed. 10am-
Deceased members of the Hamrogue Family, Thur. 10am- Eunan O’Donnell (A) Fri. - 10am
Michael Ross(A) Sat. 10am - Mary Heffernan (A).

Contact us: Aine Mullaly, Sr Margaret or Fr. Brendan on 01 4947303.



